
RECEIVED IN
$, F. OFFICE

I: :" 1 0 1947
•••} :.) ~ -j ..L ,_1

,,-O(;;AL 6-1245

June 18, 1947

Mr. Charles W. Mason
Business Manager
I.B.E.W. Local B-1245
912 Central Tower
San Francisco 3, California

We have reviewed the duties and responsibilities
of the operators at the Kern Oil Substation and are recom-
mending that the station be re-rated from a Group IV
station with a rate of $58.30 per week to Group III with
a rate of $60.80 per week effective July 1, 1947.

In making our recommendation consideration was
given to the service calls which they receive at night,
the installation of an additional synchronous condenser
as well as the additional equipllent which will be added
to this station upon completion of the Kern Steam Plant.

n~':I, e..0. •••'---.
R'IJ. TILSON

Supervisor, Industrial Relations



Jfr. F. W. Hancock
Item 011 Substation
Poso Bridge Route
Bakersfield, Calif'ornia

At long last, I have been able to get the Companyto raiee
the rate at lCem Oil Sub.tation to $60.90 ef'fective July l.t.

If this acets with the approval of' the employee•. at lem Oil
Sub, 1d..ll you pleaae answer by retum aa1l.

With all best wishes, I am

Oharles V. Muon
Busineas Jlanager

Gw/r
P.S. I am enclosing copy of the letter from the Companyregarding
this increase in rate.


